
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATON COMMISION 
 

January 6, 2021 
 
 

Attendees via Zoom:  Brian Bumpus, Dave Belanger, Susan Benz, Robbin 
Dunn, Jake Balfour, Russ Rogers, Jason Bridgeo 
 
Meeting was opened at 7:05pm. 
 
Old Business:  Asplundh trucks that are parked at the Hardy North parking 
lot are currently working in town.  They have a couple of more weeks worth 
of work and then the trucks should be gone from the parking lot.   
 
Field Update:  Test Pits, DPW has asked about taking over the project.  
DPW completed building a ramp onto the property after Thanksgiving and 
Capital Well was planning to come out in December.   
It is now the beginning of January and we are still waiting for Capital Well.  
There may be some miss communication between Capital Well/DPW and 
Rec.  Dig safe if coming 1/7/21 or 1/8/21.  Tests pits will be the week of 
1/11/21.  We are moving in the right direction. 
 
The Recreation Commission reviewed the annual report for the 2020 Town 
Report.   
 
Facilities Upgrade:  Ideas:   
Sand Volleyball Courts 
Re-vamp the irrigation 
Ice Rink 
 
The Recreation Commission does have a Field and Facilities account.  Just 
will depend on the quotes to see how much the rec commission can 
accomplish.   
 
MOTION to close the meeting at 7:45pm by Jake Balfour, 2nd by Russ 
Rogers.  APPROVED 
 
Next meeting will be 2/4/21 via ZOOM 
 
Submitted by Robbin Dunn 


